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Hi all, 

Yair Blumenfeld [yairb@stanford.edu] 
Thursday, January 04, 2007 12:38 PM 
uchit@stanford.edu; lhudgins@stanford.edu; stephen Quake 
Cell free fetal DNA analysis for Down Syndrome 

I just completed a preliminary IRB for the cell free fetal DNA analysis. It is protocol 
number 8412 in the Stanford human subjects website. All of you are listed on the IRB. 
Please feel free to enter the site and make any changes you see fit. I am also attaching 
a copy of the consent form for your review. I appreciate any input you may have. 

Thank you, 

Yair Blumenfeld 

Attachment Converted: "d:\quake\mail\attach\Down Syndrome Study Consent.do 
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